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COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE-SEPTEMBER 4, 2001 

AWARD OF TENDER T01-140 
STREETLIGHTING UPGRADES 
RIMWOOD ESTATES AND BAYCREST SUBDIVISIONS 

Recommendation 

The Commissioner of Development Services and Public Works in consultation with the Director of 
Purchasing recommends: 
 
That Tender T01-140 for Streetlighting Upgrades in the Rimwood Estates and Baycrest 
Subdivisions be awarded. 

Purpose 

Council approval to award contract T01-140. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

The work covered by this tender (Capital Budget Projects 1394.0.01 and 1309.0.01) calls for the 
streetlighting upgrades in the Rimwood Estates and Baycrest Subdivisions. 
 
Tenders will close for this project on August 31, 2001. 
 
Staff will prepare an additional information report for this item after the bids have been evaluated 
for Council�s consideration at the September 10, 2001 meeting. 

Conclusion 

To be submitted in the additional information after tender has closed. 

Report prepared by: 

Frederick Lam, P. Eng., Design Engineer, ext. 8638 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 
FRANK MIELE      Bill Robinson, P. Eng. 
Commissioner of Development Services   Executive Director, City Engineering 
and Public Works     and Public Works 
 
FL/FL 
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